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For Immediate Release: 
 

3:00 p.m. 
September 14, 2018 

Public Safety Message 
 
Due to Hurricane Florence, road conditions in Carteret County remain very dangerous. It is 
advised that the public should continue sheltering in place until further notice. Road conditions 
are being monitored and tracked by county and municipal first responders then updated in the 
County’s WebEOC portal.  
 
The public may view road conditions in Carteret County using the County’s WebEOC portal. 
The link to the portal is: https://carteret.webeocasp.com/carteret/default.aspx . To sign in, click 
Accept and enter public in lower case letters for the user name and password. Follow the 
prompts to enter the requested information. Road conditions can be found underneath the 
“Transportation Conditions” tab.  
 
If you do not have Internet access, please call the Carteret County Emergency Operations 
Center (EOC) at 252-222-5841 to find out Carteret County road conditions.  
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